
96 pts
Decanter

93 pts
Wine
Enthusiast

Berlucchi
‘61 Saten

Elegant, rich and multi-layered 
with fragrances of peach, 
apricot and tropical fruit, 
gradually more emphatic, before 
yielding to notes of candied 
citrus fruit.
 

96 pts
Decanter

93 pts
Wine
Enthusiast

Berlucchi
‘61 Saten

Elegant, rich and multi-layered 
with fragrances of peach, 
apricot and tropical fruit, 
gradually more emphatic, before 
yielding to notes of candied 
citrus fruit.
 

96 pts
Decanter

93 pts
Wine
Enthusiast

Berlucchi
‘61 Saten

Elegant, rich and multi-layered 
with fragrances of peach, 
apricot and tropical fruit, 
gradually more emphatic, before 
yielding to notes of candied 
citrus fruit.
 

96 pts
Decanter

93 pts
Wine
Enthusiast

Berlucchi
‘61 Brut

Elegant, rich and multi-layered 
with fragrances of peach, 
apricot and tropical fruit, 
gradually more emphatic, before 
yielding to notes of candied 
citrus fruit.
 


